
ATLAS Post-doctoral position with  Joint Consortium for Fundamental 
Physics in Hong Kong 

 
The ATLAS group of the Joint Consortium for Fundamental Physics (JCFP) in 
Hong Kong invites applicants for an immediate opening for a post-doctoral 
position to work on the ATLAS experiment at the LHC. Members of the group 
are currently involved in studies of Higgs properties and Supersymmetry 
searches. Involvement in exotic searches is also planned. The JCFP team has 
also large commitments in the phase-I muon upgrade as well as in 
maintenance and development of the ATLAS muon software. 
 
The successful candidate is expected to take a leading role in one or several of 
the areas listed above. A significant contribution to supervision and guidance of 
graduate and undergraduate students is also expected. The successful candidate 
will be employed by the JCFP through one of the member Universities. She/he 
will spend about 90% of her/his work time on-site at CERN.  A competitive 
salary commensurate with qualification and experience will be provided. The 
position will be initially for three years, with a possibility of extension -subject 
to mutual agreement and budget constraints. 
 
Applicants should send their CV, a statement of research interests and a full list 
of scientific publications to: hk-atlas@cern.ch 
 
In the list of publications, applicants should identify up to 5 most relevant ones 
and provide a short description of their role. Applicants should further arrange 
for at least three recommendation letters to be sent to the email address above. 
 
The screening of applications will start immediately and continue until the 
suitable candidate is identified. The JCFP thanks all the applicants for their 
interest, but advises that only shortlisted individuals will be notified of the 
result. For informal enquiries during the application process, please contact:  
 
At CERN: Prof. K. Prokofiev (Kirill.Prokofiev@cern.ch) and Prof. Luis Flores-
Castillo (Luis.Flores.Castillo@cern.ch). 
In Hong Kong:   Prof. M.C. Chu (mcchu@phy.cuhk.edu.hk)  and Prof. Y. Tu 
(yanjuntu@hku.hk). 
 
The JCFP is formed by members of Physics Departments in Hong Kong 
University (HKU), the Chinese University of Hong Kong (CUHK) and the 
Hong Kong University of Science and Technology (HKUST). The JCFP is 
strongly supported by the Hong Kong Research Grants Council. 


